
THE ROYAL INSTITUTE OF INTERNATIONAL AFFAIRS

Telephone : Regent 6906-7.

Inland Telegrams “Areopagus Piggy London.” 

Foreign Telegrams: “Areopagus London.”

CHATHAM HOUSE,

10, ST. JAMES’S SQUARE, 
LONDON, S.W.1.

January 17th 1928

Dear Sir Arthur Currie ;
Curtis thinks you might be interested in 

the enclosed copy of a letter he has had from 
Sir Joseph Flavelle.

/Yours sincerely

General
Sir Arthur Currie G.C.M.G. K.C.B.
3450 Me Tavish Street
Montreal
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